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Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue water rescue at Lost Lake  
 
 
Around 11:00pm March 21st 2022, Snohomish Reginal Fire and Rescue (SRFR) and King County Sheriff 
were called to a report of a vehicle that went into the water at 13000 Block of Lost Lake Rd. in Lost Lake. 
 
Witness reported one subject surfaced from the vehicle and swam to the shoreline at the boat launch and 
stated that his mother and father were trapped in the vehicle. 
  
The car continued to float half way across the lake where it then fully submerged into 31 feet of water. 
SRFR crews arrived shortly at the Lost Lake boat launch and deployed one rescue swimmer to search the 
area. A citizen was on the water in a canoe around the area where the vehicle submerged. 
  
Shortly after, King County arrived and launched their boat along with another rescue swimmer from SRFR 
and a SRFR jet ski. A search of the car did not show any signs that other people were in the car at the time. 
 
Snohomish County Sheriff interviewed the driver, and it is believed that he was the only occupant in the 
vehicle at the time of the incident. The driver was then transferred to a local hospital for treatment.   
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